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ADDENDUM TO EVERY STUDENT SUCCEEDS ACT (ESSA) 

CONSOLIDATED STATE PLAN 

Montgomery, Ala. – The Alabama State Department of Education (ALSDE) intends to 
submit an addendum to its Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) Consolidated State Plan as 
a result of ongoing challenges related to the novel Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). 

As part of the requirement for submitting this addendum, the ALSDE must solicit and 
respond to public comment on its addendum submission as well as provide evidence of the 
available comment period. 

Public comments regarding this addendum submission are to be submitted to 
acct@ALSDE.edu. This 30-day public comment period shall conclude on April 29, 
2022.  The addendum items can be viewed by clicking HERE.
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